

An Stiúrthóíreacht um Sheirbhísí Aonad Cúram Príomhúil, Ospidéal N. Lómáin An Mhuileann gCearr, Co. na hIarmhí Teil: (044) 93 95519 FACS: (044) 93 97445

National Contracts Office, Primary Care Unit, St Loman's Hospital, Mullingar, Co.Westmeath Tel: (044) 93 95519 Fax: (044) 93 9745

Circular 026/21

12th November 2021

Dear Pharmacist

Further to updated NIAC advice, the HSE has progressed the provision of Booster Vaccines to Healthcare Workers through the Vaccination Centres and Community Pharmacies.

Pharmacies who provided a COVID -19 service previously and are onboarded with PharmaVax can now place orders to provide a Booster service. Deliveries will be aligned to a pharmacy's current flu delivery schedule every two weeks.

The PharmaVax system is being updated this week in readiness for the 'go live' date of the 17th November. Pharmacists will be able to record vaccine administration on PharmaVax from the 17th of November.

The Operational Guidance will be updated to include an update and screen shots of the Booster Screens and will be refreshed on the website using the following link

https://www.hse.ie/eng/about/who/gmscontracts/pharmacist-contracts/

Pharmacies who wish to advertise they are in a position to provide a Booster service can update their details using the link with HSE Digital Communications previously circulated in Circular 17/21.

Yours faithfully

Pat Healy

National Director, Clinical Programme Implementation & Professional Development